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MONTHLY DURANGO PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB MEETING 

We will meet in the Pine Room at the La Plata County Fairgrounds Extension Building, 2500 
Main Avenue, Durango CO. Please join us at our next meeting from 7:00-9:00pm on Thurs-
day, May 21, 2015. Please come up to 20 minutes early to socialize with other photographers 
and then be able to start the meeting on time.  
The first half of the meeting will feature a special presenter and the second half will feature IM-
AGE SHARE. There is no theme requirement. Just share 
a recent image that youôd like to share with the Club. 
Members can submit up to three photos via email to VP 
Matt Hoaglin (see last page). Matt will compile and dis-
play them during the second half of the meeting. When 
possible, weôd like the photographer to provide image info 
(ISO, shutter speed, aperture, as well as if any filters, 
lighting or tripod were used) and any post processing. 
This second half of the meeting will be educational so that 
members can learn from the photographerôs image as 
well as the photographer may ask and learn in what ways 
the photo could be improved.  
If you have any questions about uploading your photos for this part of the meeting, please donôt 
hesitate to give Matt  or another member a call. You can also bring a flash drive to the meeting 
or if you have electronic access to your photos, someone can help you upload them at the meet-
ing!  Weôd really like to encourage club participation and are trying to make it as easy as possi-
ble. Thanks! 
 

May Speaker for the Photo Club:  Bill Woods 
Bill will be showing photos taken on a recent trip to  

Big Bend National Park 
 
Bill Woods became interested in photography about five years ago when he was elected to be 
the Grand Junction Harley Ownerôs Group (HOG) Club photographer and historian. He found he 
really enjoyed taking and sharing the pictures of the various motorcycle trips and club activities 
and he was hooked. When he moved to Durango in 2012 he joined the DPC, hoping to have 
more opportunities to learn about photography and to share his new passion with like-minded 
people. Work seemed to get in the way until he retired from being an electrical engineer in 2014. 
The new freedom that retirement offers allows more time to travel, ride his motorcycle, fly fish 
and above all, take more and (hopefully) better photographs. 
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DURANGO PHOTO CLUB NEWS  
DPC MEMBERS HAVE SHOWS, DISPLAYS,  AND GET PUBLISHED! 

  
Life Is An Adventure at Mancos Public Library 
ñImpressions of Indiaò, A Slideshow and Talk 
with Photographer, Barbara Grist, Friday, May 
22 at 7 PM. Join us in the second program of our 

new series "Life Is An Adventure" as local photog-
rapher, Barbara Grist presents, ñImpressions of In-
diaò. Join Barbara for this slideshow and talk and 
see through her lens, the patterns, contrasts, ex-
pressions, diversity of culture, and many religions 
of India from her 2012 trip to India. Hear the stories 
about these photographs and share in some tea 
and conversation. Also, a selection of Barbaraôs 
photographs of India are on display at the library 
through May 28th. You can view more of her work 
on her website: www.barbaragristphotography.com 
 
Janet Chanay announces that two of her photographs (below) were accepted into the Gateway to 
Imagination juried show in Farmington. The image: Columbia in Spring got a Purchase Award and 
is now part of the museum's permanent collection. The Gateway to Imagination Show is on view 
until mid-July.  Lots of great items including interesting digital photography.   

 
 

Yvonne Lashmettôs image 
of the D&SNG train will be 
appearing on the cover of 
the Durango Heraldôs 
ñSummer Guideò coming 
out soon. There is also a 
Q&A article, a ñTrained 
Eyeò, about photographing 
the train.  
 
 
Also, the 2016 train calen-
dar is at the printer and 
ready for pre-orders! 


